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7950 Red Barn Way  Elkridge, Maryland 21075  410-313-5022  mayfieldwoodspta@gmail.com     



Dear Mayfield Parents,
Welcome to 2020-2021 school year!

Welcome to a new and exciting year of school and a new year of PTA.  The 2020 - 2021 school year will truly be unlike any other. As we start this special year together during the time of the COVID 19 pandemic, please remember the mission of the PTA - to positively impact the lives of children and families.  Together at Mayfield Woods, we support this mission through our wide-ranging efforts by supporting school and district programs, supporting the school community through family events, and giving direct help to the teachers and staff at Mayfield Woods.

My name is Carmesha Young and I am the 2020-2021 President of Mayfield Woods Middle School PTA. My family and I have been a part of the Mayfield Woods community since the fall of 2014. My son, Jason will be a 8th grader. Although I’ve been a part of the PTA the last 6 years, this will be my last year in this role, and I am very excited to work with our fantastic parent volunteers one more time. I know many of you have been volunteers at your Elementary School PTA’s so you know that the magic happens for our community when we have committed volunteers; the same is true for middle school. 

Becoming a Member of the PTA is the first step to helping out. It's easy, and you do not have to attend the meetings.   If you are interested in attending, we will have virtual meetings via zoom the 2nd Wednesday of each month at 7:00 pm.  Our first meeting will be on September 9th.  More details will follow.
PTA Membership – Becoming a PTA member sign-ups are now online at  https://mayfieldwoods.new.memberhub.store/store By becoming a member, you will receive voting rights at PTA meetings. Membership dues are $11.00 per person and $18.00 for 2 people for the 2020-2021 school year.  If you wish to make an additional tax-deductible donation, you can do online in the memberhub.
Lastly, I'd like to say that the PTA Executive Board - 1st Vice President Dawn Myers, 2nd Vice President Kyndra Davis, Treasurer Lisa Loveland, and Secretary Pam Smith - would like to meet you too! 

To find out more about our PTA please like us on Facebook:

 www.facebook.com/MWMS-PTA-277182222466954/ 
When you can't find something or you have an idea feel free to email me at mayfieldwoodspta@gmail.com or call 410-799-0242.

Looking forward to working with you all.  Wishing everyone a fantastic school year!

Sincerely Yours,

Carmesha Young

President 
Mayfield Woods Middle School PTA
mayfieldwoodspta@gmail.com
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